SAOGA AGM held on Sunday 14th February 2016 at Mt. Compass Golf Club

[bookmark: _GoBack]People Attending:	35 members attended (following golf day)
Meeting opened:	1:15 pm
Treasurer’s Report Summary:	Rob Pearce compiled. Copies of the Financial Report were made available for membership to review.  2015 surplus loss of $3,927.82.  End 2015 balance in bank $12,829.29. Acceptance of Financial Report was proposed by J. Lunnay and seconded by J. Mortimer.
Secretary’s Report: Mike Willis compiled. Copies of the Secretary’s Report were made available for membership to review and uploaded to website. 76 paid up members, Blackwood added to 2015 rotation, Tea Tree Gully added as social game, 50 players at Renmark with thanks to sponsors recorded. 
Dates for 2016 golf days booked and will add The Vines of Reynella in place of Adelaide Shores (Patawalonga). Renmark weekend 27-30 October 2016.
Acceptance of Secretary’s Report was proposed by J. Lunnay and seconded by J. Mortimer.
Committee Resignations:
Chris Skewes (Captain). Membership thanked Chris for many years of service given to SAOGA
Nominations for Committee Positions for 2016:
President:	Mark Duerden 
Captain:	James Lunnay
Secretary:	Mike Willis
Treasurer:	Rob Pearce
General Committee: Rob Mulder, Darren Griffiths, John Mortimer, Benn Cox
Other Business:
Minor changes to the club constitution were proposed by Mark Duerden. Copies of constitution were made available for membership to review and changes outlined. New constitution was agreed by a majority show of hands. 
Meeting closed:	1:35 pm

Mike Willis
SAOGA Secretary


